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The government of Uganda through ministry of defence recently launched a fresh disarmament 

program in Karamoja due to increasing cases of insecurity especially cattle thefts and raids in 

Karamoja and Teso. 

 

With the call for maximum cooperation by Karamoja leadership to its neighbours, 

Kapelebyong security team strongly advises local cattle traders to be careful and vigilant while 

trading animals.  

 

Following the illicit cattle trade, our security team strongly advises Kapelebyong local traders 

and residents to ensure that there is appropriate documentation of all traded animals.  

 

Note that the LC5 chairperson, Francis Akorikin calls the public not to give thieves market in 

Kapelebyong because our district security will impound any stolen animals that may be found 

in Kapelebyong.  

 

We value our people and do not want them to lose hard-earned capital by engaging in buying 

stolen cows.  

 

Let's work together to make Kapelebyong a district of progress.  

 

 

Thanks 

 

 
Opio Emmanuel  

The Communications Officer  

Kapelebyong 
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